Bord Memorandum

Pleanala 309770 — 21
Significant Further
Information

R e R Sy AR~ =7 oS T TR O R R ST WYY

To: Niamh Thornton, EQ
From: Mairead Kenny, SPI
Re: Coole Wind Energy.
Date: 20 December 2022

“

[ refer to the further information received by the Board.
[ consider that the information presented is significant.

I recommend that the applicant be advised of the need for revised public notices.
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Mairead Kenny \\

Senior Planning Inspector
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